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Comments: I am disappointed that you are considering closing any motorcycle trails in the

Chattahoochee Forest. Compared to other states there are already not enough trails to ride and citizens like

myself believe we should

have more available trails. I'm sitting here in North Georgia thinking about going to such states as West Virginia

or even North Carolina to ride public land. 

 

It is confounding that of all the acreage Ga OHV's manage that you don't have single track trails for

motorcycle/dirt bike riders to enjoy. It is not safe for anyone to ride 2-way ATV roads over single track 1-way

trails. 

 

My whole family enjoys riding, when we go ridding we pack for the day and spend about $200 at local business in

the area. This is a safe sport for families to go out, be together, enjoy and learn about the outdoors. Today you

see many people glued to their computer, cell phones, tvs, Buying a cheap dirt bike and getting into the woods is

much healthier for our youth. Kids need things to do and some are limited just because they have no place to go. 

 

One of my favorite places to go is Towns Creek OHV. Why? Its one way, I feel safer and I've seen less bad

accidents happen. Mimic that, please. Places like that make it easy for my whole family to buy yearly passes. 


